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PRESIDENTS MESSAGE

Happy Spring everyone!
Our ‘snow birds” will soon be
heading back to other friends
and family to enjoy summer.
As always, they will be
missed. Have a safe and

enjoyable trip.

In February, our annual
meeting and our Board
meeting were held. The board
is still working on some
issues with the beach walk
and will be having another
meeting sometime soon
to move forward.

Some unfortunate news has
arisn. The Falkenhagen home
at 2056 Porpoise Point North
is now ‘bank owned’ .

The board is working on pro-
cedures in handling this matter
and will keep the Association
members updated as needed.
If anyone has any questions
or concerns please contact me
or another board member.

I am looking forward to
another year as the PPHAO
President and working with
both the new and returning

board members: Debbie
Leone, Tom McCauley,
Bob Link, and David Liott.

Be safe!
Staron Salerno

PPHAQO BoArD PRESIDENT

A Precious Bdle of Joy Arrives...

» Congratulations to Debbie
Leone on the recent birth

of healthy and beautiful
granddaughter, Addisyn Adele Dunn
88 born on Friday, March 6, 2015, to

Debbie’s daughter, Laura and her son-
™ in-law, Chris. They live in Gainesville,
. Georgia. Congratulations! A -
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Stay Connected Onlme

Stay in touch...get involved...with social media and the
web! All of this can be done by going to our Porpoise Point
website and facebook page! Post a picture, share a joke,
make a comment...or just say hello! Have fun with it!

PorpoisePoint.net
Facebook.com/PorpoisePoint.page

gt

sessEsIcEEONSESERNESERERERRPREREREPERTPEDRDRORERRDS S M‘\Z'-l{; “oE I ETEENREEREEE AR RRORERRRS R D RN R R R R ERRDE NN R
j ~

Porp()lse Point “Tiki Time’ Fun!

Nancy Cutshall’s daughter, Jennifer and
oranddaughters, Emmie and Sophie shared
their baking talents and made our Easter Tiki
night extra fun! The creations included a
bunny bread platter with veggies and a frozen
erape dish topped with a porpoise cookie!

Wearing Green in honor of St. Patrick’s
Day, are: Wayne, Bob, Richard, Nancy,
Carol, Gail, Paula, Sharon, Ferg, Louie,
Deke, Kris, Nancy C., Russ G, & Walter.
All were hoping to find a pot of gold at
this special Saint Patty’s Day Tiki Night!




